


























PARISH NEWS

JOIN US FOR A
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Retreat

Join us for a 10 week small-group
retreat that delves into the simplicity
and grandeur of Consoling spirituality.
This retreat is based on the popular
book by Fr. Michael Gaitley, MIC,
Consoling the Heart of Jesus.

“There has heen a deep
spiritual awakening
for the people in
our group. ...

— Jackie K.

The Consoling the Heart of Jesus Retreat L
is brought to you by Hearts Afire: Parish-based Programs from the Every Tuesday beg'nn'ng March 7, 201 7

Marian Fathers of the Immaculate Conception (HAPP®) i
’ 6:00pm in the Church Welcome Room

- Please call the Parish Office to register 702-802-2300

MamFa(h‘;fs";?;ﬁgjﬁr:;guﬁ;;mggrf‘gg‘"égﬁ - Registration closes on Friday, February 17, 2017

- $30 for the Participant Packet

- For more information, visit www.allheartsafire.org or contact
Fr. Tom in the Parish Office
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